
SAMPLE
Re: Wallum Estate Development, Torakina Drive, Brunswick Heads, NSW 2483 

I’m kindly requesting for the NSW Legislative Council to re-assess the Development of

this housing estate.  

The development application was granted more than ten years ago and does not comply 

with current environmental protection legislation.  

There are 24 listed endangered and threatened species of fauna and flora, which will be 

killed and buried under 1 - 2 meters of road base.  

It contains many 200 year old gumtrees, which are recognised as invaluable nesting trees 

for native animals.  

There is also an application pending with Tanya Pliberseck, Federal Envrionment Minister 

regarding Cultural Heritage Assessment of several indigenous local mobs.  

It is my understanding that under 2024 state and federal environmental legislation this 

development is not permissable. 

Yours kindly, 

The Committee received 5 copies of this form letter.




